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Date: 15.09.2023 
 
To, 
The Manager, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Scrip Code: 512591 
 
Sub.: Resignation of Company Secretary and Compliance Officer of the Company 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the above mentioned subject and pursuant to Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI LODR), please be 
informed that Mr. Nitin Mistry (Mem. No.: A46688), has tender his resignation from the post of Company 
Secretary & Compliance Officer of the Company with effect from 15th September 2023 after closing of 
business hours. 
 
The Particulars of the resignation of Mr. Nitin Mistry as the Company Secretary and Compliance officer 
are as under: 
 

Particulars      Disclosures 
Reason for Change Resignation  
Date of Resignation 15th September, 2023 
Brief Profile Not Applicable 
Disclosure of Relationship with 
Management 

Not Applicable 

Shareholding NIL 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
For Pulsar International Limited 
 
 
Vipul Panchal 
Chief Financial Officer 



9/15/23, 6:33 PM Gmail - Resignation from the Post of Company Secretary and Compliance Officer

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=0709b3161a&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f:1777108563971246083&simpl=msg-f:1777108563971… 1/1

Pulsar International Limited <pulsar.intltd@gmail.com>

Resignation from the Post of Company Secretary and Compliance Officer
1 message

Nitin Mistry <mistrynitin40@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 15, 2023 at 6:29 PM
To: pulsar.intltd@gmail.com

Dear Sir,

I am writing to formally announce my resignation from my position as Company Secretary and Compliance Officer
effective  from 15th September, 2023.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time working at the Company and have had the privilege of working with a fantastic
team of colleagues. I am grateful for the opportunities for professional and personal growth that I have
experienced during my time here.

 

I would like to express my gratitude to you and the entire team for the support, guidance, and camaraderie I have
experienced here. I have learned a great deal, and I will carry those lessons with me into my future endeavors.

 

Thank you again for the opportunities and experiences I have had at Pulsar International Ltd. I wish the company
continued success in the future.

Thanks & Regards,

CS Nitin Mistry 
+919537634060
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